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The aim of our homework policy is to promote learning beyond the 

school day as an essential part of good education. We believe that 

homework not only reinforces classroom learning, it also helps 

children and young people to develop skills and attitudes that they 

need for successful lifelong learning. 

Daily Reading and Weekly Homework 

Children in our classes are expected to read Arabic daily for at least 

10 minutes, given that arabic is not the first language for most 

students it is essential that they get as much exposure to the arabic 

language as possible. 



Weekly homework: 

All children must do their best to complete the homework and 

parents must support the children in this. Arabic is a very beautiful 

and elegant language which requires time and effort to learn. 

Relying on the once a week class time is not sufficient for this.  

 

 

Important 

Your child’s homework must be completed on time. Children who 

do not complete homework will be supported in doing so in school. 

However, your child’s class teacher will contact you if more than 

three pieces of homework in a term are not completed in order to 

discuss potential barriers and what can be done to support 

homework being completed. 

If you have any questions about homework please don’t hesitate to 

drop in and ask Mr Ahmed or Mr Ilyas. We are always happy to help 

with any queries you may have. 

If you want to send in homework via email please use the school 

email address and include the class your child is in. This will then be 

sent on to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 


